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INFORMATION BULLETIN No. 76-24 
 ISSUED: November 25, 2024 
 RE: 2024-2025 Amended Qualified Allocation Plan Posted  

The Arizona Department of Housing (“ADOH”) is pleased to announce the final 2024 - 2025 Amended 
Qualified Allocation Plan (“QAP”) has been posted on our website. 

We would like to thank our stakeholders for their partnership throughout the QAP drafting process. 

Mandatory 2025 QAP LIHTC Application Workshop Reminder: 
ADOH will be hosting our 2024-2025 QAP LIHTC Application Workshop on Thursday, December 12, 2024 
at 1:00 PM. Please note that all developers who plan to submit an application in the 2025 competitive 
9% Tax Credit round or State Tax Credit rounds must attend this annual training. Please register for this 
event using the link above. 

https://housing.az.gov/
https://housing.az.gov/sites/default/files/2024-11/2024-2025-QAP-Amended_Final.pdf
https://housing.az.gov/sites/default/files/2024-11/2024-2025-QAP-Amended_Final.pdf
https://housing.az.gov/programs/rental-development
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEsce-oqT4vEtdMz9q2qI74Ti5Um974h0Ho
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